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Vice President Harris announced the Administration’s Lead Pipe and Paint Action 
Plan that will use funding from the Infrastructure Investment and Jobs Act and other 
resources to deliver clean drinking water, replace all lead pipes, and remediate lead 
paint across the country.

When President Biden took office, over 18 million were receiving unemployment 
benefits. Today only 2 million are. The average number of Americans filing for 
unemployment over the last four weeks is now at its lowest level since 1969.

Health care is more affordable than ever. Thanks to the American Rescue Plan Act, 95% 
of consumers in HealthCare.gov states are receiving tax credits to lower the cost of 
their monthly health care premium. 

Protecting Families by Replacing All Lead Pipes and Removing Lead Paint

Unemployment Claims Drop to 2 Million

Affordable, Comprehensive Health Care Plans for Americans

President Biden and Vice President Harris announced a plan to use $7.5 billion in 
funding from the Infrastructure Investment and Jobs Act to build electric vehicle 
charging infrastructure across America. 

Ensuring the Future is Electric


